November 7, 1941

Mr. Harvey Fishbone Kapps Nu House 40 Union Avenue Schenectady, New York

Dear Ar. Fishbone:

Thank you very much for asking us to participate in the round-table debates at Union College. However, Bennington College has no debating team or any other comparable organization.

If the students should organize a debating group, we should be very glad to be included in your round-table discussion. At present, this is not possible.

We are very sorry that we are unable to accept your kind inviation but hope that in the future something can be arranged.

Sincerely yours,

Nika Pleshkoff, Secretary Educational Policies Committee